
From: L.M. B. [mailto:l.m.bangert@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, October 24, 2012 12:51 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: In favor of annexing 2503 victoria 
 

Hello.  I'm a property owner near 2503 Victoria and i'm in favor of annexation since it'll mean 
that we'll have a wonderful home designed and built by Kelly Anderson (KLA Design/Build). 
Thanks, 
Linda M. Bangert 
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